
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/22/2011 5:36:27 PM

'Kalafnt, Jennifer' (jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

| Redacted \; Allen,
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAel: Lee. Evelyn C 
(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=ECL8);

Cc:
Redacted

Redacted Redacted
Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow-up

Confidential Protected Material Enclosed

Pursuant to General Order 66-C, Pub. Util. Code § 583 and D.06-06-066

Not for Public Disclosure

Jennifer:

RedactedPlease find attached our response to the information you requested earlier today from 
which contains commercially sensitive information that should be treated as confidential under D.06-06- 
066 and Section 583 of the Public Utilities Code. In addition, the information contained in the attached 
excel spreadsheet is proprietary customer information provided to PG&E in confidence and would be 
against the public interest if inadvertently or intentionally disclosed.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Regards
Redacted

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 8:12 AM 
To: 'Kalafut. Jennifer'
Cc:l Redacted
Subject: RE: follow-up

I sent it to Redacted yesterday afternoon. Let me follow up with him.

SB GT&S 0817328

mailto:jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Kalafut, Jennifer [mailto:jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 12:56 PM 
To: Redacted 
Subject: follow-up

Thanks again, Hugh, for all your help on the biomass issue. If you can get me information this afternoon 
yet, that would be most helpful.

Best,

Jen

Jennifer Kalafut

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Tel: 415.703.1475

SB GT&S 0817329

mailto:jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov

